
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

We are really pleased to be able to share some information about a new learning program called 
Comprehension Superstars. We have been using the program in school since September but we 
would now like to use it as a tool to support children at home with their comprehension skills. 

Comprehension Superstars is designed to help children expand their vocabulary, improve their 
comprehension and prepare for the demands of the upper key stage 2 reading curriculum. The 
program focuses on six areas to develop children’s their skills: 

 

 

 

All children will be given their own individual login and they can work through the program at their 
own speed. Each session will last around 30 minutes and children can follow the program 
independently. 

 

 



 

 

To ensure everyone has a full understanding of the program, we would like to invite you in to your 
child’s class for a demonstration of the program. Each class will have a session and the dates for 
these are: 

Llama Class 

Tuesday 21st October 2025 2.40pm 

Buffalo Class 

Monday 20th October 2025 2.40pm 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Williams 

Senior Assistant Head 

 
 


